

January 10, 2020

Charter School Administration 3519 Oasis Blvd, Cape Coral, FL 33914

Phone: (239) 424-6100 Fax: (239) 541-1039 Dear Oasis Parents and Guardians,

The City of Cape Coral Charter School Authority is happy to announce we have recently hired Chuck Verschaeve, a security specialist with 32 years of experience to act as our new campus Security Guard. He will be stationed in the newly constructed guard house at the entrance of our campus.

You will not be required to stop to check in during arrival and dismissal times. However, starting on Monday, January 13<sup>th</sup>, Security Guard Verschaeve will stop cars before entering the campus tentatively during the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 1:35 p.m.

Please be patient with our new process as you will be asked to state your name, show identification, and state the reason for your visit. This process might take some additional time to complete until we are running smoothly so please plan accordingly.

As always, we appreciate your cooperation in implementing this additional safety measure for our students.

Oasis High School 3519 Oasis Blvd. Cape Coral, FL 33914 Phone: (239) 541-1167

Oasis Middle School 3507 Oasis Blvd.

Fax: (239) 541-1590

Cape Coral, FL 33914 Phone: (239) 945-1999 Fax: (239) 540-7677

Oasis Elementary School 3415 Oasis Blvd. Cape Coral, FL 33914 Phone: (239) 542-1577 Fax: (239) 549-7662

Christa McAuliffe Elementary School 2817 SW 3rd Lane Cape Coral, FL 33991 Phone. (239) 283-4511 Fax: (239) 282-0376 Jacquelin Collins

Superintendent

www.CapeCharterSchools.org







